
Letter:  Chevys  makes
fundraiser a success
To the community,

Saint Joseph Community Land Trust extends a big “thank you” to
Chevys Fresh Mex Restaurant in South Lake Tahoe for generously
hosting our first “taco bar buffet” fundraiser.

Everyone who attended had fun, the food was delicious, and
Chevy’s  staff  went  out  of  their  way  to  provide  excellent
service. Managers George West and Audie Leonard saw to it that
everything  was  in  place  for  an  enjoyable  and  successful
evening. We look forward to repeating this event in years to
come and are grateful for Chevy’s support of our mission to
provide decent affordable housing for Lake Tahoe residents.

Thank you,

Charlotte Rosburg, Saint Joseph Community Trust
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